
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Charlie Clark <cclark@hiltonheadisland.org>

Date: 9/9/2016 12:33:26 PM
Subject: RE: Go cart

Thank you! I thought you may have reached out in the interim.  I just couldn’t answer the “when.” Thank you for 
letting me know!
 
Richele
 
From: Charlie Clark [mailto:cclark@hiltonheadisland.org] 

Sent: Friday, September 09, 2016 11:50 AM

To: Taylor, Richele

Subject: RE: Go cart
 
Richele – I did reach out to her via email yesterday morning and she’s excited to have the go cart and she let me know 
that they’re in Lexington.  I’ve left a message on her cell phone letting her know we’d like to bring it up from Hilton 
Head this Sunday if that works for them.  I’m going to send her another email in addition to making the call.
 
Thanks for your help on this.
 
Regards,
 
Charlie
 
Charlie Clark
Vice President, Communications
Hilton Head Island-Bluffton Chamber of Commerce
843-341-8378
 
From: Taylor, Richele [mailto:RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, September 8, 2016 5:45 PM

To: Charlie Clark <cclark@hiltonheadisland.org>

Subject: RE: Go cart
 
Ms. Clark,
 
Geo’s mom asked me when/how you would contact her.  Can I link you in by email? Or would you prefer I let her 
know you will call her next week when you are back in the office?

Thank you, Richele
 
 
From: Charlie Clark [mailto:cclark@hiltonheadisland.org] 

Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2016 6:23 PM

To: Taylor, Richele

Subject: Re: Go cart
 
Thank you so much Richele!


Charlie Clark
Vice President of Communications 
Hilton Head Island - Bluffton Chamber of Commerce
(843) 341-8378
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cclark@hiltonheadisland.org

On Sep 6, 2016, at 5:38 PM, Taylor, Richele <RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Ms Clark - 

Thank you for taking my call today.
 
The information on Geo's mother is below:
 
His mother’s cell phone number is: (803)260-8411
His mother’s email address is: neishneish23@yahoo.com
 
 

Richele K Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
South Carolina
Direct 803-734-8465
 
Sent from my iPhone

mailto:cclark@hiltonheadisland.org
mailto:RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov
tel:(803)260-8411
mailto:neishneish23@yahoo.com

